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YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES PRESENTS:

Teen Night Out

Stay Safe
on the -
Internet

Presented by:
Glendale Police Department
School Resource Officer Jimmy Mercado

r

Friday, January 21, 2022 « 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Officer Mercado will provide teens in attendance with
information and resources on how to stay safe on the
internet. Teens will also discuss the long term effects of
social media on their personal and professional future.

To register or for more information, call or email Community Services Supervisor,
John Maghaguian, at (818) 937-7247 or

Follow us @MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens
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